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Please would it be possible to have the email contact details for the 

commissioner of the learning disabilities team for adult services. 
The Health Board does not commission learning disabilities services but does 

provide services. The Learning Disabilities service for adults aged 18+ falls within 
the Division of Mental Health and Learning Disabilities and is governed by the 

Learning Disabilities Directorate.  
 

The Executive Director of the service is: 
 

Chris O’Connor, Interim Executive Director of Primary Care, Community and 
Mental Health - chris.oconnor@wales.nhs.uk 

 


